

WINHILLS Year 1 and Year 2 Fortnightly Newsletter

26/05/2017

English

Year 1 children have been working hard on their phonics knowledge and are creating poems about Africa.

Year 2 children have been developing their SPaG knowledge as well as completing their KS1 SATs. Well done to all the children!

Mathematics

Year 1 children have been focusing on fractions of shapes and extending this to fractions of numbers.

The year 2 children have been developing their understanding time. They have also been completing their arithmetic and reasoning SAT papers.

Science

In Science, the children are focussing on the senses. This week they had to blindfold each other and use their sense of touch to help them understand the world. We are extremely excited about investigating the 'taste' sense after half term!

ICE Zone

Year 1 and 2 have been busy learning all about Africa! They have completed lots of research using the Ipads which they have then used to create a Power-Point. They have also been extremely busy making their African instruments.

Reminders

Please make sure that the children are completing their **homework** every week as well as **reading** with your child every day so they receive their '5 reads and a book talk' award.

Amber and Sunstone class have PE on a Tuesday and Emerald class have PE on a Friday. Please ensure your child has full correct PE kit, including trainers. No earrings must be worn for PE.

Please ensure that your child has a sunhat and water bottle in school everyday.

Nurture

Inspire

Flourish